
Holland America Line Statement on End of CDC Health Notice

March 30, 2022

Statement from Gus Antorcha, president, Holland America Line

“The CDC’s removal of its health notice related to cruise travel is an important step forward in recognizing the work we have done to protect our
guests. At Holland America Line, we continue to operate vaccinated cruises and have created a safe and healthy environment for our guests, our
teams, and the communities we serve, helping to ensure cruising is among the safest forms of socializing and travel.

“With the remainder of our ships set to return to service in the coming weeks, Holland America Line is looking forward to safely welcoming more guests
back to cruising this spring and summer as we explore Alaska, Canada, New England, and Europe. We recently extended our Worry-Free Promise to
allow flexible cancelation for cruise bookings made by May 31 and embarking by September 30 of this year.”

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hollandamerica.com%2Fen_US%2Fworry-free-promise%2Fflexible-cancellation.html&data=04%7C01%7Cdonna.al-beirouty%40notified.com%7C61ad35dcdc3a4b58704008da1263966a%7Cf6156a017c5b4c82b9ba5750c109536e%7C0%7C0%7C637842516303158076%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ajVnVVd733k7rwC%2BV3sJjWJEIGyaRxZpfpE1mPbG%2BGw%3D&reserved=0

